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NEWQUAY HARBOUR 
HARBOUR MASTER’S NOTICE 
Notice No. 13 of 2024 
 

New Year’s Eve Fireworks Display 
 
Newquay Town Council have organised a short firework display to take place on New 
Year’s Eve (approximately 5 minutes). The fireworks will be set off from North Quay. 
Celebration Pyrotechnics will be in attendance on North Quay from approximately 2000 
until 0100 for the set up and take down. During this time the launch area will be fenced 
off and monitored by a security team. 
 
The Harbour is not being promoted as the venue for the display by Newquay Town 
Council. Spectators are being encouraged to attend the Killacourt to view the fireworks 
and discouraged from going down to the Harbour.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date 20/12/2024 

Kimberley Johnson | Newquay Harbour Master  
Cornwall Council | Maritime Section 
kimberley.johnson@cornwall.gov.uk | newquayharbour@cornwall.gov.uk 
Tel: 01637 872809 | Mobile: 07759719563 
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